
Public Events & Notices
Public Notice - Bar License
10:00 AM - Thursday, March 16, 2023
Newburg, Wisconsin

PUBLIC HEARING ON ISSUANCE OF BAR LICENSE

1. Members of the public are invited to provide the village with public comment on 
the pending issuance of a license for a new bar to operate in the Village of 
Newburg, utilizing the space at 526 Franklin Street previously occupied by 
prior-licensee Simple Tim's.
 

VILLAGE OF NEWBURG
PUBLIC NOTICE – BAR LICENSE

 
The following applicants, each located in Newburg, have applied to the Village Board 
of the Village of Newburg, Washington and Ozaukee Counties, Wisconsin, for 
INITIAL LICENSE of their noted Class of Alcoholic Beverage Licenses in the Village 
of Newburg for the period commencing July 1, 2022 and ending June 30, 2023. 

“Class B” Intoxicating Liquor & Class “B” Fermented Malt Beverages
 
2022-23-N1
The Hive 1222, LLC.  Wesley R. Feest, Agent. 
526 Franklin Street, Newburg, WI 53060
 
Public comment by email to clerk@village.newburg.wi.us or at a public hearing 
to be held at Newburg Village Hall, 620 W Main St in Newburg, at 10am on 
Thursday, March 16, 2023.    

mailto:clerk@village.newburg.wi.us

